Holiday Pops 2022

returns in-person with
Maestro Dirk Hillyer and
The Hillyer Festival Orchestra
Abbot Hall
Saturday, December 10, 2022

Dear Friends:

We are thrilled to announce that the Rotary Club of Marblehead Harbor's annual
Holiday Pops Concert, featuring Maestro Dirk Hillyer and The Hillyer Festival
Orchestra, will return to Abbot Hall live on Saturday evening, December 10.

Holiday Pops is one of Marblehead's most cherished holiday traditions. And it's
also our Rotary Club's most important fundraising event. Through the generosity of
our members and sponsors, Holiday Pops has returned over $550,000 to the
community over the past 25 years.

Please consider sponsoring this year to help continue that good work.

Enclosed is the list of sponsorship levels and a report of the philanthropic giving
made possible by Holiday Pops over the past several years.

We will contact you personally to answer any questions and to hopefully welcome
your sponsorship. Our goal: To make this another outstanding year for our Pops
audience and for the community.

With grateful thanks for your consideration,
Jessica DH Barnett, Club President
Diane Barbour, Holiday Pops Chair

P.S. We hope you'll join us at the Artist Reception to honor this year's Pops artist, Holly
Aloha Jaynes, on Sunday, November 6, from 12:30 to 2:30 p.m., at the Unitarian
Universalist Church, 28 Mugford Street in Marblehead.
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